
                   Readington Township Open Space Advisory Board update – October 24, 2024   

Readington Township has preserved a 5.4-acre parcel in the Holland Brook watershed, west of the 
historic Village of Readington.  This parcel, which preserves a 720 ft segment of the Holland Brook on 
the southern side of Readington Road, between two existing preserved farms. This preservation was 
accomplished with environmental partners including the Hunterdon Land Trust, Hunterdon County and 
State Green Acres program.  

 

          View of parcel toward south from Readington Road, Holland Brook between field and tree line. 

 

          Readington secures funds to protect a watershed and viewshed along the Holland Brook.  

Funding for this project was obtained from a competitive grant from Hunterdon County and by the NJ 
State Green Acres program which provided matching funds.   

The Open Space Advisory Board stewardship subcommittee will assess this parcel, i.e. potential tree 
planting or other potential natural resource protections. This acquisition increases the preservation of 
open space and farmland to 133.6 acres for 2024.  

 

Juergen Huelsebusch, Chair Open Space Advisory Board  


